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PRINCIPAL                                           



VICE-PRINCIPAL                                    

Rosie Bona                                       

         

Adele Poirier
December 1, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians/families,

Head Lice has been reported at École St. Catherine’s School and does appear on a regular basis.  Head lice and nits commonly occur in students of this age.  While ESCS staff help communicate cases of head lice, we know you will do your part to prevent the spread of this communicable condition by checking your child(ren) on a regular basis (weekly if possible).

Coordinating efforts between school and home significantly reduce the frequency of lice and nit occurrences and we thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Please review the attached information from Nova Scotia Public Health regarding the prevention and treatment of head lice and contact us if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Rosie Bona

Principal/Directrice of École St. Catherine’s School

rbona@hrce.ca
902-493-5143
